
Morning Announcements 
Friday, November 12, 2010 

Day 58 

 
The committee assignments for National Honor Society have been posted outside 
Mrs. McCall’s Room, A3, and Mrs. McElreath’s Room, C11.  Please be sure you 
check to see to which committee you have been assigned. 
 
Pisgah High School is collecting Shoeboxes in 1st Block for Operation Christmas 
Child.  Please bring in shoeboxes with both boys and girls items and include a letter 
wishing the child a Merry Christmas.  Next week is the official collection week, so we 
need to get these in as soon as possible. 
 
There will be a PAW Club meeting next Wednesday, November 17 at 7:45 am in A2 
Ms. Rosebooms Room. 
 
Mens soccer team banquet will be Thursday, November 18 at 6:00 at Wild Wings. 

 
There will be a Spanish Club meeting on Thursday, November 18 at 7:40 am in room 
D8.  We will be discussing the Christmas Party as well as our Christmas project.  
Please remember to get your club t-shirt money to Mrs. Acquaviva, Mrs. Birthright 
or Miss Roseboom by Thursday, November 18th.  The cost is $13. 
 
Teachers there are a couple of field trips today.  Please be sure you check your email 
for a list of the students on these trips. 
 
Please dismiss ROTC this afternoon at 2:20 to leave for their trip. 
 

AFTERNOON ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
FFA members please sign up on the bulletin board by Mrs. Harvey's shop for the 
Thanksgiving dinner and hoe-down that will be at 5:00 Monday in the cafeteria. 
 
A reminder that the Toy Run will begin here in the morning.  Students and teachers 
please make sure to remove your car from A and J lots after the game tonight. 


